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To DPr, Flick from W. O,

1l West Frawklin St,, Baltimore,
March 9, 1904,

Dear Flick:

It would be better to have the meeting and the lecturecon the same’
day, as so many of the men would like to hear Maragliano, I dare say most of
the men would prefer Saturday, but whichever day is most convenient for you
will be satisfactory. I have written to all of the members of the Committee,
asking them if it would be agreeable to them to have the adjourned meeting in
Philadelphia, I have no doubt they will all agree, Let me know which date
you think best.

Sincerely yours,

W, osler.



